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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203

June 22, 2016


Advance Relocation Expert, LLC
d/b/a A.R.E.
3422 S. 31st Street
Tacoma, WA 98409

Re:  TV-131344 – Issuing Permanent Household Goods Permit HG065028

Dear Advance Relocation Expert, LLC:

On July 19, 2013, Advance Relocation Expert, LLC, d/b/a A.R.E., filed an application with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to provide residential household goods transportation services in the state of Washington. On July 31, 2013, the Commission approved the application in part and granted Advance Relocation Expert, LLC temporary authority to provide those services.

The Commission has determined that Advance Relocation Expert, LLC qualifies for permanent household goods carrier authority and approves the application in full. Permit HG065028 issued in the name of Advance Relocation Expert, LLC is enclosed, and the company may now operate on a permanent basis.

Advance Relocation Expert, LLC must continue to comply with state laws, Commission rules, and the provisions of Tariff 15‑C. Failure to do so will result in Commission enforcement action, up to and including revocation of the company’s permit.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Mike Dotson at 360-664-1222 or at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,



Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Enclosure



NOTICE:  This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision.  In addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision.  You may seek Commission review of this decision.  Your request should be addressed to Steven V. King, Secretary, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, POI Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250.  You may also email your request to records@utc.wa.gov.  You must file a request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the date of this letter.

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
image1.wmf

